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Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-141488 

  Carlton Complex Wildfire 

  Status Report 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

CenturyLink is pleased to advise the Commission that as of August 8, 2014, the force majeure 

conditions due to the wildfires in Eastern Washington have abated sufficiently to allow the 

company to resume offering installation and repair appointments according to normal intervals. 

Consequently, CenturyLink no longer has force majeure conditions in any wire center affected 

by the wildfires.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lisa A. Anderl 

 
LAA/jga 

 

 


